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CLOSING REMARKS-ELEVENTH VERTEBRATE PEST CONFERENCE 
TERRBLL P. SALMON. WUdltfe Specialist. WUdltfe Extension, University of California Cooperative Extension, 
Davis. California 95616 

On behalf of the Vertebrate Pest Council, I would like to thank all of you for your attendance and 
participation in this Conference. I think you will all agree it has been one of the best. 

The Eleventh Conference was successful because of the efforts of many people . I would especially 
like to thank Dell 0. Clark, Chairman, Eleventh Conference, for his trerrendous skill and effort in 
directing the Conference. The Program Chainnen, Roger Hothem and Rich OeHaven, were responsible for 
the well-balanced program. Jerry Clark, Arrangements, Aurelio Posadas, Registration, and Mike Keffer, 
Publicity, handled the many details that helped make the Conference a success. I thank them and their 
helpers, as well as the members of the Vertebrate Pest Council for a job well done. 

Our next Conference will be held March 4-6, 1986, in San Diego, Califonlia. We hope to see all of 
you there . 
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